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WPS Important Information:

Summer Weather
The sun is out and summer is fast approaching! Please ensure that
your children wear sunblock every morning before coming to school
and that they have a water bottle to refill at school if necessary.

Our PPO is donating the proceeds from our final pizza lunch to help
supply fans for the classrooms. Thanks to their generous donation,
every single classroom will have a fan to help cool off!

Kindergarten Graduation
Our astonishing Kindergarten students are ready for
grade 1! We will be hosting a Kindergarten Graduation
Celebration on June 14th at Westmount Park School from
9am-10:30am. There will be a heart-warming ceremony
in the auditorium and refreshments afterwards in the
gymnasium.

*We kindly ask that no more than 3 guests attend the ceremony due to lack of space.

*We also ask that you inform your child’s teacher if you are to leave with your child on that
day.

Grade 6 Graduation
Our wonderful grade 6 students are also ready for the
next step in their education, high school! on June 20th at
Westmount High School at 6pm. Refreshments will be
served in the Westmount High School gymnasium
following the ceremony.

We kindly ask that all graduating students present
themselves at 5:45pm at Westmount High School.

We look forward to celebrating this momentous occasion
with you!



PPO Picnic

PPO will be hosting an End-of-the-year Picnic for
all our families on June 7th from 4:30pm-7:30pm.

Please bring your own food. There will be some
little treats to purchase as well.

PPO will be taking advantage of this opportunity
to display all the lost-and-found items collected
throughout the year. Please take a look to see if
any items belong to your children.

In case of rain, the event will take place on June
14th.

Thank you for your support and participation!

Carnival Day
We will be hosting a Carnival Day for our students on June 19th at WPS to celebrate the end
of another successful school year. There will be inflatables and games for all students to
enjoy during the school day. We look forward to a day filled with fun with our students
before they are off for summer vacation!

Last Day Of School
The last day of school will be June 21st, 2024. Students will be dismissed at 2:35pm as usual.
Students will begin slowly bringing materials home. Please provide them with an extra bag
to help carry materials home.

Looking To Next Year…
The school calendar and supply lists for the 2024-2025 school year are now available on our
school website at:
https://westmountpark.emsb.qc.ca/westmountpark/parents/documents

Please check your email for more information in the coming days.

https://westmountpark.emsb.qc.ca/westmountpark/parents/documents


Important Reminders
● School fees - If you have any outstanding fees please come and make your payment.

Please see Mrs. Theresa Cassell
● Moving - If you are moving we need to know by June 14th, this will affect bussing

delays. Please contact Mrs. Marianne Poole (mpoole@emsb.qc.ca).
● New/updated Documents - If you have received any updated documents please send

us copies i.e. work permit, study permit, visa, etc. Please contact Mrs. Marianne
Poole.

WPS Additional Resources:

Alloprof - Online Resources for Parents
Alloprof helps students of elementary and high school age in Quebec to transform
academic challenges into successes, thanks to their free, professional, and stimulating
services. They offer a myriad of resources for all levels at no charge, including lessons,
schedules, worksheets, activities, etc.

They also offer services whereby parents can communicate directly with a teacher for
advice and support.

Please visit their website for more information at: https://www.alloprof.qc.ca/en/students

You can register for services at: https://www.alloprof.qc.ca/en/auth/register

WPS Important Dates:

June 7 PPO Picnic
June 14 Kindergarten Graduation
June 19 WPS Carnival Day
June 20 Grade 6 Graduation
June 20 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

https://www.alloprof.qc.ca/en/students
https://www.alloprof.qc.ca/en/auth/register

